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Minutes of the MOBIUS Digitization Committee
September 19, 2024 10:00AM, via Zoom


Members Present
· Adrienne Detwiler, MOBIUS
· Davina Harrison, St. Louis Community College-Meramec
· Emily Jaycox, Missouri Historical Society
· Bathsheba Love, Missouri Valley College
· Annie Moots, Truman State University

Members Absent
· Donna Bacon, MOBIUS
· Rebecca van Kniest, Fontbonne University

Meeting Minutes

1. Old Business
· The IMLS logo and acknowledgement have been added to all the Hyku tenants.
· Steve Jamieson’s presentation at the last Hyku open forum was very helpful.  He shared his custom CSS, which can be copied to other tenants and edited as needed.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Scientist.com would like us to rename Truman’s multi-page JPEG files so that they will be in order.  Annie is instead going to turn them into PDFs and either delete or make the JPEG files private.
· We have had approximately 30 Hyku tickets since the migration, including requests to add the IMLS branding, requests for Hyku admin access, and then a few big issues such as PDF searching, themes templates, and multi-page JPEGs.
· We have had some tickets about slow response times.  Scientist.com has resolved some of those issues.  The libraries are still having trouble with slow performance (3 or 4 minutes to load).  Adrienne will follow up with scientist.com.
· Scientist.com would like to have the list of bugs prioritized.  Adrienne started putting these in order.  The top issue is the PDF searching (being able to search for a name across all collections).
· Donna checked into the water cooler forum but it is currently open only to consortia managers.  They may be creating another open forum for users in the future.

2. New Business
· Davina was able to incorporate Steve’s CSS and was able to get the slide carousel to work and also change background colors.  They are planning to focus on digitizing yearbooks and have ordered a scanner.
· The libraries have not promoted Hyku yet as they are still in the beginning stages.  Truman is still using Vital while it is operational.  Bathsheba might check with Steve Jamieson to see if they have received user feedback.
· The next open forum will be October 24th.  Adrienne will send the announcement to the mobius-users-l list, rather than just the digitization list, and include a statement that says anyone can attend even if they are not actively using it.
· We will schedule the next committee meeting after the open forum in October.

3. Minutes submitted by Adrienne Detwiler
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